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I TRUSTED THE HIGH-RISK SPECIALISTS AT SAINT PETER’S AND THEY DELIVERED.
Having triplets was exciting. Going into labor ten weeks early was frightening. So I didn’t just pray for a miracle,
I needed three. My babies weighed just over two pounds each when they were born. Thank goodness I could count 
on the high-risk birth specialists at Saint Peter’s University Hospital. Their care and compassion gave me hope when I
needed it the most. Today, the triplets who were small enough to fit in my hand are healthy, happy and quite a handful.

To learn more about Neonatal Care, call 732-745-8523 or visit saintpetersuh.com
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